
January 2024
Year 6 Leavers Hoodies

Dear Parent / carers,

Althoughwe are only in the spring term, we are already having to start to look at
secondary school places and organising events for the Year 6 leavers!

Wewould like to offer you the option to purchase a Leavers Hoodie for your child
which are very popular each year!
There will be a different hoodie for each class and each hoodie will have the first names
of all the children in the class on the back just like the picture below:

If youwould like to purchase a hoodie for your child,
the cost will be £17 and this can be purchased
through theMCAS app.

THEDEADLINE FOR THESEORDERS IS
FRIDAY 1STMARCH2024

Go to the Products section and select the Hoodie (Youwill only be able to see the one
for your child’s class) Press add to basket and select the size you require. Go to check
out and pay for the item.

We anticipate the hoodies being delivered at the Beginning of April and they will be
sent to class once they have been received.

Kind regards
Mr Angier
Vice Principal


